
 

Guildwood Village Community Association 
 

March 8, 2017 
 

Dear Councillor Ainslie, 
 

The Guildwood Village Community Association (GVCA) requests the City of Toronto create and install a 
series of community signs to identify and promote the neighbourhood of Guildwood Village. 
 

The GVCA recommends the following high-visibility locations for these welcome signs: 

1. Facing southbound traffic on Morningside Road, south of the rail tracks 

2. Facing southbound traffic on Guildwood Parkway, south of Kingston Road 

3. Facing southbound traffic on Bethune Road, south of Hill Crescent. 
See the map below for approximate locations.  

 

We understand that these community signs can incorporate images specific to the neighbourhood 
involved. The GVCA would be pleased to provide images of the neighbourhood and Guild Park & 
Gardens at the suitable time. Also, GVCA representatives are available to speak in support of this 
request when this matter comes to the Scarborough Community Council. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this request. I look forward to hearing about the next steps for moving 
forward on this. 
 

Sincerely, 
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Guildwood Village Community Association 

 

 
David Arnold, President 
Guildwood Village Community Association 


